EXHIBIT 6

CITY OF HALLANDALE BEACH, FLORIDA

MEMORANDUM
DATE: July 5,2019
TO: Christy Dominguez, Principal Planner
FROM: Mark Ellis, Fire Chief
SUBIECT: RENEWAL OF NIGHTCLUB LICENSES FOR FY 2019/2020

Fire staff conducted annual fire safety inspections of the nightclubs referenced in your current
memo. The majority of inspections were satisfactory with no significant threat to life safety. Fire
staff supports licensure renewals for the coming fiscal year for all locations.

If you need further information please contact Division Chief Lori Williams at extension 1478.

RCAV

Division Chief, Lori Williams
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